
October 19, 2021

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division will be implementing a new reporting schedule for
the 2021-22 school year for elementary and semester schools.

● Parent teacher Interviews - Parents, teachers and students will meet twice a year.
Once in the fall (Wednesday, November 10th) and again in early spring (Thursday,
March 17) to discuss students strengths and to set learning goals for the student.  This is
a great opportunity for parents to learn about how their child has adapted to the new
grade level and/or course.  At this time, a teacher will share their observations about the
child’s progression in reading, writing, math and social skills or in their coursework.  Any
concerns will be raised with the intention of creating a supportive plan for the student.

● Report Cards- Report cards will be sent home twice a year.  The first report card will be
sent home Friday, January 28 and the second report card will go home at the end of the
school year. (June 28)

Part of the reason for the change to the schedule is to acknowledge the many ways that
teachers connect with parents/caregivers to share information about their child and the learning
that they are doing in the classroom. These include newsletters, notes, emails, phone calls,
home visits, and posts in Edsby or Seesaw.  This continual and frequent communication and
connection is important to ensure that everyone is committed to monitoring the learning
progress of the child. The report card will confirm what has already been communicated about
the student’s progress through the teacher’s communication plan.

We encourage parents/caregivers to reach out to their child’s teacher with any questions or
concerns that they may have about their child.  Questions about this new process can be
directed to the principal or to Superintendent Jennifer Hingley jhingley@srsd119.ca.

Sincerely,

Mr. Matt Gray
Principal
Meath Park Public School
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